

### PAC Meeting Notes

<u>Agenda Item</u>	<u>Notes from Meeting</u>	<u>Homework</u>	<u>Who is on point</u>
<b>FURA Presentation Update</b>	Next presentation at October 26th meeting	Who would like to present that report?	
<b>Donations of Art - Sculpture</b>	Jayne & Susan went and looked at the sculpture	Jayne & Steve will look at the base and let us know how big it is	Jayne
	It is about 12 feet tall	Next meeting PAC will see exactly where we would like to put it	PAC
	Rusty Patina, no signs of deterioration, not sure how to remove from the ground		
	Jayne & Susan talked about potential locations with owners		
<b>Donations of Art - Sea Lion</b>	Julie Larson discussion, pending further notice on who actually owns the sea lion		
<b>Donation of Art - Totem Pole</b>	Where will it go?		
	Potential locations? Gallagher Park? Alley in Old Town? Estuary Trail?	PAC will determine at next meeting	PAC
	What does symbolism mean? Is it okay with tribes?	Ask tribal members their thoughts	Jennifer
<b>Application process etc.</b>	Need to review	Review these prior to September 26th	PAC
	Think about how to compare with policy		

PAC Meeting Notes  
As of 9.26.16 Meeting

<u>Agenda Item</u>	<u>Notes from Meeting</u>	<u>Homework</u>	<u>Who is on point</u>
<b>Project 1 - Bus Stops</b>	Jennifer presented potential bids for 'stickers'	Contact one more company, and narrow down installation costs	Jennifer
	PAC will perform a call to artists for the actual art and then will contract with sign company to have them printed	Where are the bus stops in the urban renewal district?	Kelli
	Consider putting an entry fee on the call to artists (\$25) to be juried by the committee	Talk to Transit Advisory Committee at their next meeting about next steps	Harlen
		Is a \$25 application fee a 'fee' for the city?	Kelli
		PAC field trip to measure the fiberglass panels	PAC
<b>Project 1 - Fire Hydrants</b>	What is the deal with the color? Do they need to be yellow totally or just the tops?	Need to follow up with Sean Barrett at Siuslaw Valley Fire & Rescue and ask about next steps and the color	Jayne

PAC Meeting Notes  
As of 9.26.16 Meeting

<u>Agenda Item</u>	<u>Notes from Meeting</u>	<u>Homework</u>	<u>Who is on point</u>
<b>Project 1 - Trash Cans</b>	Decision to work with what we have for now	Next steps	Jayne
	Place panels over the trash cans		
	Trash can panels would have about a 5 year life span		
	Purpose of the project is to bring community together: would like kids involvement; pair artists with group of kids; Ideas for groups include CROW, each grade in middle & high school, boys and girls club, last resort players, scout troops, brownies. Would need an artist to design and then teacher to oversee the kids		
	PAC would prepare trash cans, sandblast them, and apply panels		
	3-5 trash cans per artist		
<b>Project 1 - Utility Boxes</b>	Joshua talking with Central Lincoln PUD to talk about next steps		Joshua
<b>Project 2 - PUD Mural</b>	Joshua talking with Central Lincoln PUD about next steps		Joshua

PAC Meeting Notes  
As of 9.26.16 Meeting

<u>Agenda Item</u>	<u>Notes from Meeting</u>	<u>Homework</u>	<u>Who is on point</u>
<b>Project 3 - Bridge Steps</b>	Are part of the bridge structure and thus require SHIPO and ODOT approval	Contact SHIPO to determine how they would be doing their review	Susan
	City is Liable and responsible for maintenance	Who would like to put together call to artists?	PAC
	Need to do call to artists that incorporates SHIPO needs, then pick favorite and present to SHIPO		
<b>Project 4 - Art Exposed: Dynamic Public Art</b>	What are the best locations?	Who would like to determine best locations?	PAC
<b>Project 5 - Old Town Kiosk</b>	Kiosk committee had meeting on 12th		Jo & SK
	Committee reviewing other communities to get a firm bid on pricing		
<b>Bike Rack Project</b>	Harlen & Joshua talking with DRT about next steps for design and location		Harlen & Joshua
<b>Alisa Clark Mural</b>	Alisa Clark mentioned the Hoberg's where excited about the idea of a mural on the side of their building	Harlen will follow up	Harlen
<b>Fundraising Opportunities</b>	Discussion of boats event fundraising for next summer	Place on October 24th agenda	PAC
<b>City of Florence Website</b>	New City of Florence website overview	Who would like to assist Kelli with development of the page?	Susan
	Includes page for Public Art		
<b>Next Meeting</b>	<b>October 24th</b>		
	Fundraising Opportunities		